
Would you sail in the Sydney-to-Hobart yacht race if you were blind?  

 

 

Robb College old boy Dr James Hunter, wh o lost his sight in 2015, will join a special crew this New Year to raise 

funds for children living with disabilities and disadvantage. James is a volunteer member of the “Making Waves” 
Foundation which has been making amazing in-roads giving special kids greater skills and confidence by learning 

to sail. 

James completed his Degree in Ag-Economics (with Honours) at UNE while living in Robb in the late 80’s. After 
working in banking he returned to Armidale to work and complete a Doctorate. He worked at FMRC (one of our 

Robb sponsors) lectured at UNE and was employed for many years assisting with special projects for UNE in 
Sydney and Melbourne but had to “retire” when his sight finally failed. 

Can you help James sail for disabled kids and get to Hobart? He has been training with the crew 

since April, having to travel to and from his home in Bowral. What a Champion. Please go here to 
give generously: https://makingwaves.au/sydney-to-hobart/#Sponsor 

“Roll On Robb College !” 
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